
April 25, 2017

Ms. Susan Thomas

County Administrator
Macon County Commission
101  E.  Rosa  Parks Avenue #105
Tuskegee, AL 36083-1735

Dear Ms. Thomas,

Franklin  R.  Dillman

2273 C.  R. 54 West
Notasulga, AL 3866

frank@frankdillman.com

In compliance with Alabama State Code,1975,  §41-13-1,  §36-12-40,  and §36-12-41,I  am
requesting from you,  as the county administrator, the street address corresponding to the
location code where fuel was purchased for the "CENTRAL" vehicle using VEHICLE CARD
NO's "0002" and "0006", ACCOUNT NO 0401-00-835594-3, for the period of November 30,
2012 to May 28,  2015 AND for purchases from  March  1,  2016 to February 28,  2017.

In the presence of my attorney yesterday morning, WEX,  lnc.  provided the full street address to
our randomly chosen  location codes from the county provided WEX,  lnc.  statements.

We were both  informed this information is readily available to the county on-line by using the
county's assigned access code.

I request legible copies of the statements in order of month and year to be received  by me at 2273
County Road 54 West,  Notasulga, AL 36866 by May 10, 2017.

Respectfully,

Frank  Dillman
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